04/27/2020

Joel Whitehurst, Superintendent
WEM Public Schools

500 East Paquin Street
Waterville, MN 56096

Mr. Whitehurst,

My husband and I had our second child on April 15, 2020. With the current Covid-19 pandemic
ongoing in our country, WEM has gone to distance learning through the end of the 2019-2020
school year. Since we are conducting distance learning from home, I would like to continue to be
available to my students and families. I no longer request to take a maternity leave and I will
continue to plan for my students and communicate with these families on a daily basis during

distance learning.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Steph FHouliham

Steph Houlihan
Elementary Special Education Teacher



